
INFORMATION FOR SURPLUS STOCK OF PR1ME MATHS RESOURCES 

 

Due to the requirements set by the Ministry of Education regarding the PR1ME Maths Exchange 

Programme, the Scholastic Returns Department is unable to accept surplus PR1ME Maths stock 

from schools. 

 

For surplus stock: 

The Ministry of Education can arrange collection of these books, free of charge. 

 

The contact email address is: 

Maths.Resources@education.govt.nz 

Please let them know: 

- Number of cartons to be collected 

- Approximate weight of each carton 

- Collection address 

- Contact name 

- Contact phone number 

- Contact email address 

 

To swap and exchange your existing resources: 

If you wish to swap your resources, book for book, please read about our PR1ME Maths 

Exchange Programme. Information is available on our website or by contacting 

prime@scholastic.co.nz. 
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